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Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: FW: FCC File No. 0079-EX-ST-2008 [Reference Number: 6148]

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Steve Goodman [mailto:SGoodman@tighepatton.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2008 12:09 PM
To: Generic Office of Engineering Technology
Cc: Behnam Ghaffari
Subject: RE: FCC File No. 0079-EX-ST-2008 [Reference Number: 6148]

Dear Mr. Ghaffari --

I have spoken with my client, who indicated that this requested extension will be 
the final extension request.  Please let me know if this presents any problems.

Steve Goodman




